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Friday, December 20              Newsletter #14 

Upcoming Events 

 

Christmas break………………Dec. 21-Jan 5 

 

 

Notes from Mrs. Rieman 
 

We’ve had an amazing 

week filled with holiday fun!  

Thank you to everyone who 

sent in supplies for our party.  

Check out the pictures on 

ClassDojo! I hope you have a 

wonderful holiday season with 

your family.  

 

See you January 6! 

 

 

Have a Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year! 
Mrs. Rieman ☺ 

 

 

 
Our Specials Schedule 

• Monday- Music 

• Tuesday- Library 

• Wednesday- Art 

• Thursday- Gym 

• Friday- Library 
 

 

Homework  
 

NO HOMEWORK         

 

Enjoy time with your family!  

Read fun books together!  

 

What We’ve Been Learning: 

Reading: We read How the 

Grinch Stole Christmas.  We wrote 

character traits about the Grinch, 

learned the lesson of the story, 

and wrote about how the Grinch 

changed throughout the story.   

Spelling: We learned contraction 

words like we’d and I’ll.   

Writing: We wrote about 

Christmas related opinion topics. 

Math: We took a test over Unit 11.  

Graded tests went home this 

week.    

Social Studies:  We learned about 

different winter holidays around 

the world.  


